
 

 

       
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Precious Friends and Ministry Team Members, 
 

We are living in days of unprecedented events!  Earthquakes, tsunamis, typhoons, drought, famine, 

wildfires and floods have become normal occurrences in our world.  In the face of these crises and 

increasing economic hardship, many nations seek answers in a global government or world financial 

system.  At this moment, adversaries in the Middle East are poised on the brink of nuclear war. . . .  

Jesus said, “When these things begin to take place, straighten up and lift up your heads, because your 

redemption is drawing near.” (Luke 21:28)  During these uncertain days, God is certainly bringing about 

the greatest spiritual harvest that has ever occurred! “And this gospel of the kingdom will be preached in 

the whole world as a testimony to all nations, and then the end will come.” (Matt. 24:14) 
 

Our family has faithfully shared the Gospel through music and preaching for 22 years.  We have 

seen God’s provision and protection as we have traveled hundreds of thousands of miles together.  God 

has miraculously healed- when we faced grim reports by medical doctors.  We have endured- as our 

ministry property experienced fire, floods and lightning strikes.  Financial crisis and,  even, gunshots 

fired at our van have NOT silenced our message or weakened our resolve to be God’s “Missionaries to 

the Family” in this hurting world.   It has been a blessing to educate all four of our children at home, 

watch two graduate from University and to see each of them experience a powerful calling from God on 

their lives as they minister to others.  In recent years, you have partnered with us as we have ministered 

together across Asia in the Philippines, Singapore and, three times, in communist Mainland China 

(where we have prayed with more than 5,000 decisions for Jesus Christ!). 
 

Now we have been invited to do Christmas concerts in communist Vietnam in just 2 months!  We 

are excitedly preparing for this HUGE opportunity but we’re waiting on the Lord for His full provision 

of finances to accomplish this venture.  We will be hosted in venues of 2000 to 14,000 seats.  All of our 

songs are being translated and our Christmas concerts will begin with “Silent Night” sung, accapella,  

in Vietnamese.  Travel costs and accommodations for the month will be $25,000.  God has always  

used our faithful ministry partners and His people to make every great harvest opportunity possible.  

Would you help send us to share the first Gospel concert, ever, for communist Vietnam?  Your generous 

Harvest Offering could reach thousands for Christ and would greatly encourage us as we go.   

II Cor. 9:6b says, “. . .he who sows bountifully shall also reap bountifully!”  IIff  GGoodd  hhaass  bblleesssseedd  yyoouu  oorr  

ttoouucchheedd  yyoouu  iinn  aa  ssiiggnniiffiiccaanntt  wwaayy  bbeeccaauussee  ooff  tthhiiss  mmiinniissttrryy,,  wwee  uurrggeennttllyy  nneeeedd  ttoo  hheeaarr  ffrroomm  yyoouu!!   We 

are praying that the Lord will miraculously provide for you, as well.  
 

 

Your Servants for Families and His Harvest, 
 

Bruce and Brenda, Brittany, Brent, 

Brook & Bryson 
 

The Jackson Family 

For a tax-deductible receipt: FamilySong Ministries, P.O. Box 919, Troy, Ohio  45373 

 


